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Class News from Firs Class
Firs class have enjoyed some activities linked to their “If the World were...” sensory 

story.

This Week
Primary Open Morning Date Change: We have had to change the date for the Primary 

Open Morning. This will now be on Tuesday 21st May from 11am-12pm, not 16th May as 

previously stated.

Avon Tyrrell Accessible Adventures: Avon Tyrrell Outdoor Centre (where Seniors go 

for their annual residential each year) have some special offers for accessible short 

breaks. Please see the attached leaflet for details.

Student Council Awards
Isaac, Pines - World War I artwork

Millie, Elms -

Skeleton, heart and lungs model.



Class News from Elms Class

Elms have been busy exploring Nymans gardens to compare British plants and wildlife 

to those found in the jungle! They've also done a spot of yoga and competed in a 

football tournament at Manor Green!

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. The upcoming dates are 14/06/19 & 12/07/19. To 

book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison Mitchison in the 

Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. The remaining date for this school year is 

12/07/19. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for 

toilet training and/or continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please 

contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Upcoming dates and topics are 23/05/19 - Makaton 

basics & 27/06/19 - Wikis. If you have a topic you would like covered, please contact the school 

office. If you are planning to attend please let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on 

the day.
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